
District 9 Meeting Nov. 20th, 2018 

Opened with Serenity Prayer 

Minutes from previous meeting read and accepted 

Treasurer Report was given by Shanon $809.23 is our current balance 

DCM Report was given by Pati. Bruce was unable to attend due to work 
schedule. Our Election assembly was a success; we received great feedback 
from attendees.  

Meeting was turned over to Bogey to run our District Election.  

DCM Pati Alt DCM Karen Treasurer Bruce Secretary Marianne 

Group Reports 

Steve: (Mililani Men’s Stag) Everything going well, carrying the message to 
new comers. 

HYCPAA; (Marianne) they’re having a camp Sept. 20-22 2019 at Camp 
Waianae. 

Bill: (Imua) everything going well, elections coming up soon. 

Shannon: (Mililani Women’s S & T) Attendance down a little, she hopes 
someone steps up for GSR. 

Albert: (Cottages) Going great, lending library. 

Pati: (Waimea Wahines) group is doing great. Election for GSR and Alt. is 
coming up. Many good speakers, group celebrates Birthdays at the end of 
the month. 

 

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer. 


